
Report fqr PJrblication

Report of the Director of the Division of Local Governmcnt Finance

We have reviewed the budget submitted to our office by the Cedar Grove Utility District for the

fiscal year ending June 30, 2021, and it appears that its budgeted tevenues will he sufficient to
meet anticipated cosh expendiluresfor thefacal year.

A,*
Be*y Knotts, Director
Comptroller ol the Treasury
Divisian of Local Government Finance
February 8,2021
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